
 

Your Views Survey 

West Oxfordshire District Council has declared a climate and ecological emergency and made its 

pledge to become a carbon-neutral Council by 2030. The historic decision was taken at a meeting of 

Full Council on 26 June 2019. 

With little more than a decade before that deadline, the Council began work immediately on an 

ambitious programme in 2020 to plan its key priorities.  

As a first step, the Council published its report on Climate Action for West Oxfordshire to set out 

how it will: 

 Develop a Carbon Action Plan as the mechanism for delivering West Oxfordshire District 

Council’s carbon-neutral commitment.  

 Develop a Climate Change Strategy for West Oxfordshire, influencing change and driving 

forward climate action across the District working with partners and stakeholders including 

residents and community groups, planners and developers, land owners and businesses. 

The Council’s work is now underway to make its operations carbon neutral. This means taking 

energy-efficiency measures, sourcing low and zero-carbon energy and investing in renewable 

technologies. More information on the steps currently being taken by WODC for climate action in 

West Oxfordshire, is available on our website: https://www.westoxon.gov.uk/environment/climate-

action 
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Your Views 

In order to tackle the issues of climate change more widely, working with our residents, partners and 

community groups across the District, we are seeking your views on what actions the Council can 

take. We will use what you tell us in your answers to help us draft our Climate Change Strategy for 

West Oxfordshire. 

 

1. How much of a priority is the issue of climate change to you?  

High priority 

A priority 

Low priority 

Not a priority at all 

2. How much do you know about the Council’s work on climate change? 

No knowledge 

Some knowledge 

Good knowledge 

Excellent knowledge 

3. Please put in order of priority the following areas that the Council has identified (where 1 is 

highest priority and 6 is lowest priority) 

Ecological enhancement, creation & long-term stewardship of natural habitats & biodiversity  

Energy efficiency and the retrofitting of existing homes  

Renewable energy infrastructure   

Energy efficiency and sustainability standards in new housing and commercial developments  

Green transport infrastructure (cycling, walking, EV charging points)  

Reduction and recycling of waste  

 

4. Aside from funding, what other actions can the Council take to tackle climate change? 

 

 

 

 

 

  



5. What are you doing to tackle climate change? 

Everyone has a role to play in tackling climate change and there are steps you can take to make a 

difference. We have included some ideas here and would be grateful if you could let us know if you 

have done, or are doing, any of these. Tick all the actions that are relevant to you.  

 

I have installed energy efficiency measures to save on energy and/or make my home warmer, 

such as wall, floor and roof insulation, new windows which are well insulated, a smart meter.  

 

I have switched to an energy supplier that provides me with green energy.  

I have low carbon or renewable energy technology installed in my home, such as solar PV, 

micro-wind turbine, air-source heat pump, ground-source heat pump. 

 

I drive an electric vehicle.  

I ride my bike or walk at least once a week when I travel to my school or place of work.  

I garden with wildlife in mind and like to attract different birds, insects and mammals with the 

plants and flowers I grow. 

 

I like to visit my local nature reserve or wildlife site and/or volunteer in nature conservation 

work to feel closer to nature. 

 

I have changed either the way I shop for food and/or what I choose to eat and drink because I 

am thinking about the natural environment, such as avoiding produce wrapped in single use 

plastics, shopping locally, removing dairy or meat from my diet. 

 

I have added something to my home so I can save water, such as flow restrictors to my taps, 

switching to a dual-flush toilet, collecting rainwater in my garden. 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete our survey.  

 

Please return your completed survey by 16th June 2020.  

By email to: Climate.Action@westoxon.gov.uk  

By post to: Your Views Survey on Climate Action  

West Oxfordshire District Council 

Council Offices  

Witney 

Oxfordshire OX28 1NB 

If you would like this information in another format or language please contact: West Oxfordshire 

District Council, Council Offices, Witney, OX28 1NB or telephone: 01993 890000  

  



Stay in Touch 

If you would like to be kept informed about future consultation events on West Oxfordshire District 

Council’s Climate Change Strategy and the work the Council is doing to address climate change, 

please return your name and email address and tick the box below.  

 

           I would like to be kept informed about the Council’s work on Climate Action  

 

Name:      Email address:   

 

Privacy Statement 

West Oxfordshire District Council will only use your personal information for the purposes of the 

Climate Action for West Oxfordshire activities. The Council will not give information about you to 

anyone else, or use information about you for any other purpose, unless the law allows the Council 

to.  For further privacy information see our Council Privacy Notices.   


